
Attn: Delanco Residents 

With the Holidays approaching and the amount 

of packages that increase around this time, 

please keep in mind that Styrofoam is NOT re-

cyclable and should be placed in the trash and 

remember to flatten your boxes to fit in the  

Recycling Carts. 

  

 

 

 

Batteries, especially Lithium Batteries, are 

highly flammable and are the main cause of 

fires at Recycling Centers. They should be dis-

posed of properly. This includes Greeting 

Cards with Batteries. To find a Lithium battery 

recycling drop off near you, visit: 

Call2Recycle.org 


